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PEA Committee

From: Lauren Elaine <laurenelaine721@yahoo.com>
Sent: Sunday, March 18, 2018 9:11 AM
To: PEA Committee
Subject: Kula Ag Park Committee Nomination Support

To Whom It May Concern: 
 
Please accept this email in strong support of Barbara Heil Barry for a seat on the Kula Ag 
Park Committee. I’ve known Barbara for several years. She is kind-hearted, committed to 
agriculture on Maui, actively grows food crops on her own property, and would be a 
wonderful selection for this committee.  
 
Sincerely, 
Lauren Ampolos 
 
Sent from my iPhone 


